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May 31, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians of Incoming Sixth Grade Students:

As we approach the end of this school year and look forward to the beginning of a new academic year, we are
excited to welcome your child to the 6th Grade at Orange Avenue School. To ensure a smooth transition and
provide you with essential information, we cordially invite all incoming grade 6 parents and guardians to our
6th Grade Orientation on June 12, 2024 at 7:15 PM. The orientation will take place in the auditorium with an
opportunity to tour the school after the meeting.

We look forward to beginning this exciting middle school journey together. Thank you for your ongoing
support and commitment to your child’s education.

Sincerely,

Lowrdes Murphy
Lourdes Murphy
Principal



